


ARGYLL



‘although the magnitude of the economic shock from Covid-19 is highly 
uncertain, activity is likely to weaken materially in the United Kingdom over 
the coming months. Temporary, but significant, disruptions to supply chains 
and weaker activity could challenge cash flows and increase demand for 
short-term credit from households and for working capital from companies. 
Such issues are likely to be most acute for smaller businesses.  This 
economic shock will affect both demand and supply in the economy.’

It is also difficult to estimate, with any great accuracy, the impact that 
emergency funding made available by the UK and Scottish Government to 
support businesses, communities and the general public will have on funding 
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5.2 Financial – None

5.3 Legal – None. 

5.4 HR – None

5.5 Fairer Scotland Duty – See below

5.5.1 Equalities – None

5.5.2 Socio Economic Duty – None

5.5.3 Islands Duty - None 

5.6 Risk – None 
  

5.7 Customer Service – None 
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